
Please notice 

 

Dear Guest, 

  

Thank you for your patronage of Hotel Nikko Osaka. 

I would like to inform you that our building maintenance will be making mandatory 

water pipe works between 11:30pm on Sunday night of the 25th of June to 4:30am 

on Monday morning the 26th of June. 

During this period there will be limited water (warm water only from the faucet) 

supplied to the guest rooms and the bathroom toilet may not flush. If you need to 

use another operating toilet during this period, please contact the front desk. We 

sincerely apologize for any inconvenience. 

  

Sincerely, 

General Manager 

Hotel Nikko Osaka  


